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UNITED STATES !y, ,

y' g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION (. ,. c
j ,, { ,,: p WASWNGTON, D. C. 20555 !.-

\, f'
***** SEP 13 1979

Mr. Samuel R. Dolgow
Wolf, Popper, Ross, Wolf & Jones
845 Third Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10022 TO F0IA-79-373

Dear fir. Dolgow:

This is in response to your letter dated September 6,1979, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy
of the sequence of events report authored by Victor Stello.

,

Enclosed is a copy of this report.

Sincerely,

g W~
.

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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